

ANGLESEY PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

ISSUE 26 3RD MAY 2024

MESSAGE FROM MR PEMBLETON

Dear parents and Carers,

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to inform you about some upcoming changes regarding how we communicate your child's absences and clearer guidelines for punctuality.

We are reviewing our end-of-day timings to potentially implement changes for efficiency and better coordination. Your feedback on this matter is greatly appreciated.

I also want to express my gratitude for the remarkable improvements in attendance over the past three weeks. Each week has seen attendance rates surpassing 95%, which is the highest we've had this year. Let's strive to maintain this positive trend moving forward.

Wishing you all a delightful long weekend, and I look forward to welcoming everyone back on Tuesday.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Spring Bank Holiday (School closed) – Monday 6th May Year 5 BCFC/KES event – 7th May Year 6 SATs – Week beginning 13th May

WEBSITE AND TWITTER

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk

ATTENDANCE

Our current attendance figure for this week is 95.8% which is really good.

It is really important that your child attends school every day possible. Let's get this number higher! If your child comes every day, they could win a family hamper each half term.

Well done to 6K with 100% and 50 with 99%

If your child's attendance is low, then you will be receiving a phone call from the Phase Leader to find out why and to try and improve their attendance.

A text will be sent if your child is late twice in a week.

KING EDWARDS VISIT

Staff from King Edward's Schools came into school to talk to the parents of Year 4 and Year 5 pupils.





MAY INTERNET NEWSLETTER

This month's Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website 'Parents Information and News' – 'Online Safety'. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or ask to speak to the IT team.



https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/5fc42a28-e9a3-4239-bd63-6de673700161/online-safety-newsletter-may-anglesey-birmingham 30-04-2024.pdf

21 VISITED CADBURY WORLD

As part of their history topic about John Cadbury, 2I visited Cadbury World on Tuesday.













WORLD RECORD ATTEMPT

Anglesey want to make it into the record books and set a world record. Save the date



YEAR 6 ON VOTING DAY

Yr6 had the school to themselves on Thursday... Pizza and chips for lunch with friends.... And a super packed day of learning...



CYBERSECURITY QUESTION OF THE WEEK



What is the answer?

BEDTIME STORY

Remember to tune in to our Youtube channel every Thursday at 6.30pm for a bedtime story. The story this week was told by Miss Elleston. Check it out.

NURSERY WAITING LIST

Nursery Waiting lists are now open.

For more information about our Nursery, speak to Mrs Uredi.

For application information, speak to Mrs Nisar or Mrs Bhogal in the KS1 office.

Thank you